Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Board Letters
Subject: FW: Mosby item
Attachments: IMG_3307.JPG; IMG_3311.JPG; IMG_3309.JPG

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jason Nasato"

To: "b_lingl@ci.lompoc.ca.us" <b_lingl@ci.lompoc.ca.us>, "Farr, Doreen"
<dfarr@countyofsb.org>, "SupervisorCarbajal" <SupervisorCarbajal@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>,
"Wolf, Janet" <jwolf@)countyofsb.org>, "Adam, Peter" <peter.adam(@countyofsb.org>,
"Lavagnino, Steve" <steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org>

Subject: Please Consider

Please deny Mr James Mosby's request for rezoning and for a permit for his recreational
facility. Please do not allow the facility to continue its operation. This is nothing more than a
money making scheme in the disquise of recreational opportunities.

At the heart of my request is the sad condition that Mr Mosby's properties are in now. They are
reminiscent of what you'd see in a blighted area run by a

Slum Lord. How can he be trusted to operate a first rate facility when what he has now is such
an eye sore. This affects all our property values.

Please drive out to this area and see for yourself what an embarrasenmet this is as a welcome to
the City of Lompoc and to this part of the County of Santa Barbara County.

I've attached a few pictures.
Thank you for taking the time to read.

Jason Nasato
Vandenberg Village
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